
This is to acknowledge your access to records request dated January 25, 2016.   Your request 
seeks communications to and from several individuals on several topics from January 1, 2015 
through January 25, 2016.

In order to process your request it will be necessary to search for, collect and examine a large 
number of records to determine what records may be responsive to your request.  Also, since 
your request may extend to constituent communications and present other privacy issues, it will 
be necessary to consult with the Attorney General about these communications.

Therefore, pursuant to 1 V.S.A. §318(a)(5)(B) and (C), we are extending the response time to 
February 8.


